From: Poverty Panel

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 9:09 AM

Subject: Mayor's Advisory Panel on Poverty: providing feedback on the draft recommendations

## In this email

 Information on how to provide feedback on the draft recommendations of the Mayor's Advisory Panel on Poverty

## Providing feedback on the draft recommendations

We recently sent you draft recommendations on how we can address poverty more effectively as a community. These recommendations were developed based research, best practices, and community input.

We are now seeking the community's feedback on the draft recommendations in three ways:

- 1. **Conversations-in-a-box** resources that allow people to host their own conversations (provided in a previous email)
  - a. Thank you to those who have already scheduled conversations
  - b. Contact <a href="mailto:povertypanel@london.ca">povertypanel@london.ca</a> to get the conversation-in-a-box resources
- 2. **Community conversation** we have scheduled a community conversation on February 23, 4pm-6pm at Kiwanis Seniors' Community Centre (78 Riverside Dr.)
  - a. All are welcome
  - b. Please see the attached poster for more information
  - c. Registration is optional but encouraged: <a href="http://mapop.eventbrite.com">http://mapop.eventbrite.com</a>
- 3. **Online** Londoners can provide feedback on the draft recommendations at <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MAPOP">https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MAPOP</a>

Please share these opportunities with others in the community. This will be the final opportunity for community members and partner agencies to provide input into the work of the Poverty Panel. Every response strengthens the final recommendations; we want as many responses as we can get.

If you would like print copies of the attached poster, please email <a href="mailto:povertypanel@london.ca">povertypanel@london.ca</a>.

Thank you,

Maureen Cassidy & Christopher Mackie
Co-chairs, Mayor's Advisory Panel on Poverty